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This symposium recognizes the work of this summer’s MRCI 
mini-grant recipients. 

This June, 55 UCSB graduate students received summer 
mini-grants through the Multidisciplinary Research on 
COVID-19 and its Impacts (MRCI) program. The students 
conducted research on a broad array of topics related to 
COVID-19 and its implications. The students also discussed 
their research with each other in topical breakout groups, 
providing an opportunity for multidisciplinary learning.

For the MRCI Collaborative Symposium, these topical 
groups will share on their related research projects and their 
experiences. 

We hope you will join us to celebrate their work.

https://ucsb.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0CkuJLgvvMEUNtH

